
 

Friday, 9th May 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We just want to give you a reminder of the many events that are coming our way for 
the Y6 children over the next term. 
 
Next week are the SATs. Your children will be amazing and we simply want them to 
feel relaxed and to do their best. Please ensure they arrive promptly at the start of 
each day. 
 
Monday SPAG  
Tuesday Reading 
Wednesday Arithmetic/ Reasoning 1 
Thursday Reasoning 2 
 
 
Wednesday 21st May: Maths Day 
W/C 2nd June: Local History Week 
Monday 16th-18th June: Residential to Ilam 
Wednesday 25th June: High Storrs/Silverdale Transition Days 
Thursday 3rd July: Y6 Performance at the Montgomery Theatre 
Monday 7th July: Crucial Crew Day trip 
Thursday 17th July: Y6 Leavers’ Disco 
Friday 18th July: Leavers’ assembly for Y6 parents. 
 
More information about each activity will be sent nearer the time but there are many 
things to look forward to in the coming weeks! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
The Y6 Team 
 
 
 
 


